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Wednesday 18" June 2025

School Uniform for September 2025
Dear Parents and Carers,

| am pleased to be able to share the final
information about our new uniform for

September 2025.

From September our new uniform will be as

follows:

. White polo shirt

. Red jumper or cardigan

. Grey pinafore dress or skirt, grey
trousers or shorts

. Grey or white socks, or grey tights

. Red and white check summer dress

Footwear

Sensible, flat dark shoes are most suitable for school. Trainers should not be worn all day as
they are for leisure times and do not look very smart. High heeled, sling backs, fashion shoes
and boots are unsafe especially on our stairs and playground. These should not be worn for
health and safety reasons. Children wearing boots will be asked to change into their PE pumps.

P.E. Kit
Children should wear black shorts and a red t-shirt, with the academy logo on, for PE lessons. All
children joining St Michael's will be issued with a PE bag.

Qutdoor footwear for PE is:

. Black slip-on pumps for Reception and Key Stage One
. Trainers for Key Stage Two

In cold weather, children may wear tracksuit bottoms and sweatshirts if they are taking part in PE
outdoors. These should be black.

The new school uniform is now available from Crested Schoolwear in the Wulfrun Centre in
Wolverhampton.
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All pupils currently in Reception up to Year 5 are eligible to receive a free school bookbag,
jumper or cardigan, PE top and PE shorts from Crested Schoolwear. To claim your free
items of school clothing please go to the shop and give them your child's name and year
group they are currently in now.

It is expected that children are sensibly dressed for school. Wearing St. Michael’s uniform
looks smart and contributes to a sense of belonging and fosters a feeling of pride. We hope
you will support the academy and encourage your child to wear the academy colours.

In addition, we are asking that from September children do not bring any other school bags
to school other than the St Michael’s book bag.

Jewellery

For health and safety reasons, jewellery should not be worn at school. If parents feel it
necessary for their child to wear earrings, these should be studs. Consideration will be
made for religious artefacts. If kara are worn during PE they will be taped safely in place. If
watches are worn at school, they are the child’s responsibility especially in instances of
damage or loss. Smart watches are not-allowed in school.

Earrings MUST be removed for PE lessons. Staff are not allowed to take earrings out or put
plasters over the ears. If your child cannot take his/her own stud earrings out then they
should be removed at home before coming to school.

Nail Varnish
Children should not wear nail varnish to school.
If you have any questions, please contact the school office.

Yours sincerely,
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Mrs Kate Jackson
Principal



